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Dear parents and carers, 

Our children continue to inspire and delight with their enthusiasm and love of 

learning. The improvements in children’s progress and achievement are 

shown in recently published results where All Saints children did much better 

in 2022 in reading, writing and maths and phonics than the National Average. 

In particular 83% of the children in EYFS (Reception) achieved the Early  

Learning Goal at All Saints compared to 66% Nationally. Phonics results were 

also much better at All Saints with 89% passing compared to 75% Nationally. 

All the results can be found on our school website. 

As we approach remembrance day we do so with thanks to all those who gave 

so much to give us all the freedoms our children and families enjoy today. 

Thank you all for your continued feedback and support. 

Best wishes,  

 

Andy Mawdsley 

Headteacher 

Tamsin Inspires Reading and Writing 
Our Year 6 children recently visited Coalville Library where they Year 6 

had a great time listening to professional author Tamsin Winter. Tasmin 

talked about her journey into becoming an author as well as letting us 

understand her characters. She explained to the children that editing and 

re-drafting are a vital part of writing. All her books are now available for 

our children in our school library.  

In partnership with Leicestershire Libraries, Reading Well for 

teens suggests recommended reading and digital resources to help  

children understand their feelings and boost their confidence.  

Defibrillator Donated by Ex All Saints Pupil 
We were delighted to be joined by one of our ex pupils; Mark Wheeldon, 

who’s company A.C.T Consultancy alongside London Hearts, have kindly  

donated a child and adult defibrillator to All Saints. Mark, who left All Saints in 

1986,  joined us for collective worship, where he presented the defibrillator to 

our children. This vital piece of equipment will now live in school and could 

provide life saving therapy to someone in cardiac arrest. A big thank you to 

Mark and London Hearts for their kindness and generosity. 
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Music Day Inspired by Diwali  
Our children had a fantastic start to their music day as they 

were joined by Tafie from The Leicestershire Music Service 

who led the children in a Diwali musical journey in  

Collective Worship. As part of the Make Music project the 

children sang and danced a variety of Diwali inspired songs. 

We will be joined by Leicestershire music service all this 

year in a range of exciting projects. 

EYFS Transport trip to Statfold 
The children in Ladybirds had a wonderful time on their first 

coach trip out. They are learning all about Transport and 

Statfold narrow-gauge steam railway and museum provided 

the perfect venue for them to see transport at first hand. The 

children learned about steam trains and they even had the  

opportunity to ride a steam powered carousel! 

Key Dates 
PTA AGM - Friday 11th November 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Flu Immunisation - Monday 21st November 

Non Uniform Day - Wednesday 23rd November 

Year 6 Trip to Warning Zone - Friday 25th November 

EYFS and KS1 Trip to the Pantomime - Tuesday 6th December 

Hey Ewe EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity - Wednesday 7th December 9.30am and 5.30pm 

KS2 Trip to the Pantomime - Wednesday 7th December 

Hey Ewe EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity - Thursday 8th December 2.00pm 

Year 2 Christmas Journey - Tuesday 13th December 

PTA Event - Tuesday 13th December 

Christmas Dinner for All Children - Wednesday 14th December 

School Closes - Friday 16th December  

Spring Term School Opens - Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Half Term - Monday 20th to Friday 24th February 2023 

School Closes - Friday 31st March 2023 

Summer Term School Opens - Monday 17th April 2023 

May Day - Monday 1st May 2023 

Mid Term Break - Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

School Closes - Wednesday 12th July 2023 



Continued Success for All Saints Table Tennis Teams 
Our young table tennis stars continue to shine at the North West Leicestershire Table Tennis competitions. 

The boys and girls teams played with skill and enthusiasm at the competitions held at Newbridge High School. 

The girls teams finished 4th and 3rd and the boys teams finished 3rd and 1st. The boys will now go on to   

represent North West Leicestershire at the County Finals in Leicester on the 17th November. Well done to all.   

Ashby Multi Skills Festival for 

Elephants Class   
The children in Elephants Class had a fantastic     

morning at the Year One multi Skills festival at  

Ashby School. They took part in a range of activities 

involving, throwing, catching, running and jumping. 

For many it was their first experience of an            

organised sports event and we certainly had fun and 

the future looks bright for future sporting success!   

Tag Rugby Fun at Coalville Rugby Club  
Our children had a fantastic experience of tag rugby playing in this years Yr 5/6 festival at 

Coalville Rugby Club. They played strong, attacking rugby winning their opening two 

games. They eventually finished third, narrowly losing out in the semi finals. Well done 

to all those who took part, letting their light shine through Physical Education and Sport. 
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An electronic copy of this newsletter is available on our school website  
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Hope Hamilton Working in Partnership 
We are delighted to be working with Hope Hamilton Primary School in  

Leicester. The partnership will provide our children with the opportunity to 

work, play and learn alongside children from a wide range of different cultures,  

backgrounds and religions. We have already welcomed children from Hope  

Hamilton to All Saints to take part in a basketball festival and this half term we 

will be hosting a joint Church Service at Christ Church. 

Children starting in September 2023 
If you have a child starting school next year, please do let us know and please apply online before 15th January 2023. We are 

welcoming parents in for an Open Evening on Wednesday 30th November, please do let any friends or families know If they 

have children starting school next year. 

Harvest Collection  
Thank you all for the kind donations we received for this 

years Harvest Collection for The Coalville Foodbank. Given 

the challenges so many families are facing at the moment 

these donations are even more important and we are very 

grateful for what we have been able to share with others. 


